
 

SCV Magic GU99 (Salvadori) is currently looking for 2-3 players to add to 
the current roster for the remaining 2012-2013 season. The plan would 
be to carry these new players into the GU14 2013-2014 soccer season.  

 
SCV Magic GU99 (Salvadori) is seriously considering moving to the SCDSL 
Tier 1 for the 2013 Fall soccer season. Many goals were accomplished in 

Tier 2 for the 2012 soccer season.  The Magic girls want to take it to 
another level of play in the fall to prepare them for more competitive 

soccer tournaments and high school season.  
 

If your daughter is competitive, wants to take her skills to another level, 
loves the game of soccer and play with girls who have the same goals & 

passion; Sergio encourages you to call or email him. 
Sergio@scvmagic.com or 661.803.9721 cell 

 
SCV Magic GU99 (Salvadori) is coached by the DOC of SCV Magic.  Sergio was appointed Director of 

Coaching in May 2008 and brings to the club his knowledge, professionalism, enthusiasm, and lifetime 
passion for the game of soccer.  He is currently responsible for coaching and training two SCV Magic 

teams for the 2012-2013 season, the GU13 playing in the SCDSL Flight 2 (previously 2
nd

 place finish for 
Silver Elite North bracket for CSL 2011-2012) & the BU15 playing in the SCDSL Flight 1 (previously 4

th
 

place finish for Premier bracket for CSL 2011-2012). 

Sergio’s credits include a USSF level “B” coaching license, and a Psychology in Soccer Certification 
released by the English Football Association (“F.A.”). Sergio directs the Valencia International Soccer 

School (VISS), a growing and successful Youth Development Soccer program in the Santa Clarita Valley, 
helping youth players to develop basic and soccer skills. 

scvmagic.com 
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